
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    June 1, 2012 
Time:  9:45 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Home Invasion - Robbery  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Detectives are investigating a home invasion robbery that occurred at about 3:15 a.m. on Friday, June 01, 2012 in the 
300 block of W. Irving Avenue.   
 
Two male victims in the robbery reported that two black males barged into their apartment displaying handguns and demanding money 
and drugs.  The two suspects struck both victims with the handguns before leaving with undisclosed items in an unknown direction.   
 
Both victims received head injuries from being hit with the handguns.  One of the victims was treated at Mercy Medical Center for his 
injuries. 
 
Oshkosh Police Detectives believe this is an isolated incident and continue their investigation.     
 
If anyone has information in regards to this incident, they are highly encouraged to contact Detective Dean Artus at (920) 236-5726 or 
the Oshkosh Police Department Non-Emergency number of (920) 236-5700.       
 
If someone can identify these two suspects involved in this incident and wishes to remain anonymous, they may call Crime Stoppers at 
(920) 231-8477 and leave a crime tip; or go to the Crime Stoppers website of www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit a crime tip 
on the website; or Text the tip "IGOTYA plus your message" to 274637 or CRIMES.  The person leaving the tip is eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information.     
 
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


